
 

“Hear ye, hear ye!” 
Your Teditor-in-Chief has had bestowed upon him the Citizen of 

the Year Award by the New Castle Hundred Lions Club. This is 

big news in the fair village. Your humble scribe who freely and 

voluntarily donates his time and effort to report the goings on 

IN LIVING COLOR in weekly dispatches does so at his own 

expense and for the love of it. He loves New Castle. He loves the 

Port. He loves being integral to the community, and your support 

of him is a service in kind. Consider a subscription, a donation for 

Cobblestones archive access, or even better- come give him a pat 

on the back and buy him a burger (rare, for the love of God) at 

any of the local hang-outs. New Castle- you mean the world to him- 

and he’ll keep delivering all the news that’s fit to PDF every week. 

Thank you for supporting Ted and Cobblestones!  

Jay Joslin, Cobble Stonemason, http://mmmcs.us  


